Lorette Summerville’s Testimony

I, Loretta Summerville, am a constituent of congressional District 16.
The purpose of this note is to testify to my desire that Congressional District 16 remains intact. That is, Northeast Bronx, Yonkers, Mount Vernon, and New Rochelle. 

These areas have more similarities than differences. These shared similarities include, but not all inclusive, are education, Seniors’ care, and support, after school activities, transportation, and infrastructure. The population of the district is diverse as it includes persons from all walks of life, needs and concerns. This lends itself for stronger and healthier communities where differences are nurtured to be unifiers as opposed to dividers.

Leaving this district intact is in the best interest of all of us.

Thank you for your consideration.
